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Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 | Fax. 306-586-0009 | www.stannesregina.com  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr. Guy Amedee Ainemon 

 

Parish office Coordinator:  
Sharon Robert F. 
639-999-2020 
 

 

Office Hours:   
 
Tuesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Wednesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Friday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Saturday - 10am - 12pm 
 

office@stannesregina.com  
 

 

 

Weekday Mass Schedule: 
Tuesday – 7:00Pm 
Wednesday – 8:30Am 
Thursday – 8:30Am 
Friday – 8:30Am 
 

Weekend Mass Schedule:  
Saturday – 5:30Pm 
Sunday – 9:00Am & 11:00Am 
 

Reconciliation: 30 Min. Before every 

Mass. 
 
Join us for Rosary Prayer, 20 minutes 
before Mass on weekends and 
weekdays during this Month of May. 

n 

 

Mass Intention 
 

If you would like Holy Mass to be 
offered for your intentions or the 

intentions of your loved ones, 
please call the Parish Office or you 

can write it and drop it in the 
donation box in the church. 

 

Mass offering is $ 10. 

 

http://www.stannesregina.com/
mailto:office@stannesregina.com


 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Anne Parish Doorstep Blessings – Off to an 

awesome start! 

 

 
As for me and my house, we will serve the 

Lord.  Joshua 24:15. 

 

The Doorstep Blessings have begun at St. Anne 
Parish few weeks ago, with 12 households 

participating.  As one of our long-time parishioners 
described the experience, “It uplifted my whole 
day!”  Praise God for the blessing of home and 

family by Fr. Amédée through this wonderful 
ministry! Don’t miss out on your opportunity! All 

you have to do is to sign up by calling Sharon at 
the St. Anne Parish office (306)586-0449 or 

office@stannesregina.com 

 

Doorstep Blessings are meant to be a time of 
introduction, fellowship and blessing for your 

family, your home & any special items you 
may wish to include (statues, rosaries, & 

crosses). Please be ready when your doorbell 
rings! Fr. Amédée is looking forward to meeting as 
many parishioners as he can so get your name on 

the list. 

  

 
 

 
 

Parish weekly Financial Update: 
29 - 30 May. 

 
Collection summary for last weekend as follows: 
 

- Sunday Collections                       $ 1094.00 
- Building Fund             $ 240.00 
- Raise the Roof                              $ 200 
- Education of Seminarians             $ 240.00 
- Catholic Mission Sunday              $ 5.00 
- Papal Charities                             $ 120.00 

 

 Total:                                           $ 1,899.00 
     
 

Here are the ways you can give: 
 

- Sunday collection – make sure you are 
registered as a parishioner and have envelopes so 
that we know to give you a tax receipt. Then, each 
Sunday (or Saturday), place your envelope with 
cheque or cash in the collection basket.  
 

- Automatic deposit – all you need to do is provide 
a void cheque and indicate the amount and 
frequency (weekly or monthly). You can give this 
information to the office or just throw it in the 
collection basket, and it will make it’s way to the 
office.  
 

- E-transfer – send e-transfer donations to 
office@stannesregina.com.  

 
___________________________________________ 

 
 Stewardship Bulletin Bit 

 
 

“Then he took a cup, gave thanks, and gave it to 
them and they all drank from it.”  - Mark 14:23 
 
Jesus, the perfect steward, gave thanks, just 
before He gave Himself up for us, completely for 
our salvation.  He offers us the same chance to 
drink from His cup.  In the bread and wine, we 
meet Christ personally.  If we follow Him, drinking 
from His cup means our own self-sacrifice, using 
all of our gifts for the benefit of others and to do 
His work on earth. 
 

mailto:office@stannesregina.com
mailto:office@stannesregina.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Raise the Roof With your Refund 
 
 
St. Anne CWL would like to get the ball rolling to 
start paying down the parish debt. Interest rates 
have never been lower so the more debt we can 
eliminate the sooner the better for our parish! SGI 
will be issuing a one-time rebate to vehicle 
owners this month. Has your cheque arrived yet? 
We are asking members and parishioners to 
consider sharing all or a portion of their SGI 
rebate.  
 
Please join us:  Raise the Roof With Your 
Refund. 
 
If you choose to support this fundraising effort 
please make your cheque payable to St. Anne 
Church and drop off your donation in the donation 
basket or at the office or mail it to St. Anne's, 1701 

Cowan Crescent, S4S 4C4. Please label your 

envelope: Raise the Roof. 
 
Let's Raise the Roof and lower the debt! 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

CFL Football Pool Tickets 
 
 

The return of CFL football means the return of the 
Knights of Columbus football pool.  This has 
traditionally been one of the fun activities that St. 
Anne’s has participated in over the years and 
most of the profits from the ticket sales have gone 
to support activities in our church. 
 
The tickets are $20, with payouts made for 21 
games (18 regular season games and 3 play off 
games).  For any games that are cancelled, (the 
first 4 games so far) the payout will be made 
based on sixteen separate random scores.  
Payouts will be made exactly like a regularly 
played game.  If your score comes up during the 
game, you will receive a cheque in the mail for 
$20.00.  If your score is matched at the end of a 
quarter, you will receive $60.00 and at the end if 
game you will receive $125. 
 
Please consider supporting our K of C by 
purchasing a ticket.  There will be a member 
selling tickets after mass this week and next.  You 
may also purchase tickets by contacting Brad at 
kofc@stannesregina.com  

 

 
 

https://maps.google.com/?q=%201701%20Cowan%20Crescent%20S4S%204C4%20CA
https://maps.google.com/?q=%201701%20Cowan%20Crescent%20S4S%204C4%20CA
mailto:kofc@stannesregina.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Reflection for the Feast of the Body and 

Blood of Christ 
 

 
 
In the gospels there are plenty of times when 
Jesus is with people eating and drinking and 
today’s gospel is no exception. As always, Jesus 
is concerned with people and their real needs. 
They are hungry, so he feeds them. He is gracious 
in his abundant giving. But he feeds them not only 
with food; he also feeds them at a much deeper 
level. He teaches them, he welcomes them, and 
he heals them. He treats us the same way; when 
we gather to celebrate the Eucharist, Jesus 
welcomes us, he speaks to us and through his 
Body and Blood, we are nourished, and we are 
healed. 
 
The Eucharist is God’s greatest gifts to us. But it is 
not our right and we cannot demand it. Pope 
Francis reminds us of this when he says, ‘the 
Eucharist is not a prize for the perfect, but a 
powerful medicine and nourishment for the weak.’ 
 
Today, we are not only celebrating receiving the 
Body and Blood of Christ, we are called to 
remember that we are the Body of Christ, the 
Church. As St. Paul reminds us, ‘Now Christ’s 
body is yourselves, and each of you with a part to 
play in the whole.’ (1 Cor. 12.27). Today reminds 
and challenges to realize that we are the living 
Church, the Body of Christ, whose head is Jesus 
himself. Through our communion with Jesus and 
each other we are called to be living stones 
making a spiritual house. 
 
 

 

Given below is the statement from the 

Archdiocese of Regina regarding the 

Tk’emlúps te Secwépemc First Nation 

Residential School Grave Site Near 

Kamloops, BC :- 

 

Statement from the Archdiocese of 
Regina 

 
_________________________________ 

 
The Archdiocese of Regina Lay 

Formation Program 
 

Share the Joy of the Gospel! 
 
"I'm more conscious that God is around me 
all the time. To know that He is everywhere 
with every person has helped me to step out 
of my comfort zone. Everyone has their little 
quirks and I see those as gifts or their own 
personal freedom of being who they are." 
 - Beckey Franke, St. John the Baptist  
Parish, Estevan.  
 
One weekend a month from October to 
June, Catholics just like you are gathering in 
Regina as they become more deeply aware 
of God's personal love and activity in their 
lives. Why not make their story, your story?  
 
We are currently accepting applications for 
our Fall intake. For more information on how 
to register or our COVID-19 health and 
safety protocols, please contact our Program 
Coordinator, Deacon Eric Gurash at 306-
352-1651 ext 211 or email him at 
egurash@archregina.sk.ca 

 

file:///C:/Users/Parish%20Coordinator/Downloads/statementfromthearchdioceseofreginaregardingth.pdf
file:///C:/Users/Parish%20Coordinator/Downloads/statementfromthearchdioceseofreginaregardingth.pdf
mailto:egurash@archregina.sk.ca


 

 

 
 

Pastoral Council 
 

The Parish Pastoral Council is entrusted 

with an advisory or consulting role as to the 

spiritual and temporal care and 

development of the Parish.  

Finance Council 
 

The Parish Finance Council is entrusted to 

advise the Parish Priest with respect to the 

Parish goods and property (temporal 

goods). 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. Guy Amedee 

Chairperson:  Brad Breit 

Vice-Chairperson:  Adam Ward 

Past-Chair:  Denise Nelson 

Liturgy:  David Kopriva 

Social Justice:   AVAILABLE 

Hospitality:  Patricia Kopriva 

K of C: Brad Breit 

CWL:  Anita Hanna 

Youth & Family:  Elizabeth Olaniyi 

 
 

 

Parish Priest: Fr. Guy Amedee 

Chairperson:  Dick Graham 

Vice Chairperson: Steve Hom 

Building & Grounds: Kelly Nelson 

Bookkeeper: Eugene Jacques 

Member: Frank Dornstauder 

         Joachim Nsofini 
 

 

 

 

 

 Mission Statement: We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, centred in Word and Eucharist, are called to be a 
caring faith community; coming together to celebrate God’s love and truth through the sacraments, and make 
Christ present to others through loving service. 

 


